
 

 

Reminder: Seeking input on 2023  

Neighbourhood Connectivity Plans 

 
Date: August 16, 2023 
 

As part of its commitment to providing safe, convenient and accessible mobility choices 

for all residents, Council has directed City of London Staff to develop “Neighbourhood 

Connectivity Plans”, to identify where new sidewalks can provide the most value in 

neighbourhoods that currently have gaps.  

The two neighbourhoods identified for 2023 Neighbourhood Connectivity Plans are: 

Northridge and Huron Heights. These neighbourhoods were selected based on their 

need for improved connectivity, and timing of upcoming projects planned for these 

areas.  

A month-long public consultation period was held from mid-June to mid-July for 

residents, which included two in-person public meetings, as well as webinars and a 

variety of digital tools for providing input. 

We have collected robust input from residents of both neighbourhoods and encourage 

you once again as an Advisory Committee to provide your comments into this process, 

to help shape recommendations that City staff will submit to Council in November.  

The public consultation period closed on July 15; however, additional time has been 

given to Advisory Committees to develop comments together at upcoming meetings. 

We ask that you provide any comments by August 31, 2023. These can be submitted 

to the NCP project team at ncp@london.ca.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jennie Dann 

Director, Construction & Infrastructure Services 

Environment & Infrastructure 

City of London 
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